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Campbell named Institute of Medicine fellow

Kendall Campbell, associate professor of family medicine and rural health in FSU’s College of Medicine, is one of four physicians in the nation to be

named a 2014 Institute of Medicine (IOM) Anniversary Fellow. Campbell is recipient of the James C. Puffer, M.D./American Board of Family Medicine

Fellowship. The fellowship program, created in 2005 to commemorate the IOM’s 35th anniversary, enables “talented, early-career health science scholars

to participate actively in the work of the IOM and to further their careers as future leaders in the field.” Selected fellows will continue to serve in their

primary academic posts while also engaging part-time over a two-year period in health and science  policy work with the IOM.

Campus notes:




